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From: «RCSC» JSC 

24th of October 2024 

To: Mr. Mehmet Demiroğlu  

President and CEO 

Turkish Aerospace Industries 

Fethiye Mh. Havacilik Blv. No:17 

06980, Kahramankazan – Ankara/ Türkiye 

Subject: Letter of Condolence 

Dear Mr. Demiroğlu 

On behalf of the Republican Center of Space Communications Joint Stock Company, I wish to 

extend our deepest condolences following the recent attack on your headquarters. We are profoundly 

saddened by this tragic event and the loss and suffering it has caused. During this difficult time, our 

thoughts and prayers are with the victims, their families, and everyone impacted. 

We hope that all of you are safe, and we stand in solidarity with our esteemed colleagues and 

friends in Türkiye. The resilience and strength of the Turkish people and your team are well known, 

and we trust that you will emerge from this tragedy stronger than ever. 

Please do not hesitate to reach out if there is any way we can offer our support during this 

challenging time. We value our partnership with Turkish Aerospace and are committed to standing by 

you in both good times and bad. 

With deepest sympathy and unwavering support, 

Sincerely, 

Malik Quanyshbekuly Zhuiriktayev 

Chairman of the Board 

«RCSC» JSC 

 


